
CANBY CITY COUNCIL 
WORKSHOP SESSION 

AUGUST 28, 1996 

PRESENT: Mayor Scott Taylor, Councilors Dennis Nolder, Terry Prince, Cheryl Stark, Shirley 
Strong, and Walt Daniels,. Administrator Jordan and Kent Layden. ABSENT: Roger Harris. 

Mayor Taylor called the session to order at 6:40 p.m. in the Library conference room. 

A light dinner was served. 

Kent Layden was the facilitator for a discussion regarding the "organizational review" of the City 
of Canby. 

The Council canceled the meeting for the following evening, August 29th, and temporarily 
rescheduled it for September 12, 1996. 

Marilyn K. Perkett 
City Recorder 

August 28, 1996 

~ 
Scott Taylor 
Mayor 


